
 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
Tuesday, 3 May 2022 
 

  
FUNDING TO UPGRADE LOCAL CROWN LAND FACILITIES 

  
Member for Vaucluse Gabrielle Upton MP announced that $17 million has been 
reserved by the NSW Government to upgrade and improve Crown land. 
  
Ms Upton said, “The Crown Reserves Improvement Fund can be used to support 
upgrades to facilities used by community organisations like surf lifesaving clubs, 
bowling clubs, showgrounds, scouts and local parks. 
  
“To make the most of this funding, I strongly encourage local community groups who 
use Crown land and our local councils to apply for funding. 
  
Minister for Lands and Water Kevin Anderson said Crown land plays a significant 
role within NSW communities and the Government is committed to providing the best 
facilities possible. 
  
“These grants will help communities as they get back on their feet after Covid-19 and 
the floods by funding improvements to community, recreational and tourism facilities, 
while also supporting local businesses and economies within our regions. 
  
Eligible applicants include community groups who use Crown land and for projects 
that can deliver social, cultural, environmental or economic benefits. 
  
Applications for this year’s NSW Government’s Crown Reserves Improvement Fund 
are open from now until 3 June 2022. For further information and to apply visit  
https://reservemanager.crownland.nsw.gov.au/funding/crif 
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